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From the Manager's Desk

Katrina: We were very fortunate. We lost a number of trees, but we did not suffer 
any structural damage. You will notice the large pine on #14 is gone as is the 
small tree at the end of the lake on #17. We lost several oaks including one that 
fell across the driveway. Thanks to the some great volunteers, most of the trees 
were cleaned up on the day after the storm. Danny Harrison, George Corbell, 
Billy Conn, Dennis Cox, and Bobby Parker helped in .the clean up effort. A 
special thanks is due to Danny for bringing his backhoe to move the trees. Peggy 
Neal also deserves a pat on the back for spending 5 days raking up debris. Wayne, 
Virginia and the rest of the crew did a great job picking up debris and getting the 
course ready for play in a very short time.

Upcoming Tournaments. The One Person Scramble is scheduled October 1st and 2nd. 
This is one of the most fun tournaments of the year. Sign up this week and come play. 
The Club Championship was rescheduled to October 8th and 9th. We will have an 
Open flight, a Senior Flight, a Junior Flight, and a Woman’s flight if enough sign up. 
We will also have additional flights as appropriate. We are also planning to have a 
Match Play Club Championship starting October 15th. Look for the sign up sheet and 
details in the Pro Shop. '

Steak Nights: October 6th and 20th.

Green Range Ball Bags:We have lost almost all of the range bags. If you have one on 
your cart or in you shed, please bring them back to the pro shop. Thanks.

Satellite: We were able to get satellite TV in the lounge at very little expense. We also 
got the ESPN sports package so we should be able to get a variety of college: football 
games. Come join the fun and enjoy the large screen TV.
Sam

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT: I would also like to thank Danny, George and the 
other volunteers for their help in getting the course cleaned up.

Wayne


